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he would be very glad to submit it to his Delegation.
DR. BOÏY îNffiüIN and KB. ’ AITON welcomed the 

Attorney-General’s proposal which they thought would 
be most helpful.

THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL said that he proposed to 
incorporate in his note a statement explaining the 
position of New Zealand as indicated by Mr. Berendsen.

MR. BEEBHDSEK saw no necessity for any further 
meeting. He thought that the Comiittee had taken 
the question as far as it was possible for advisers 
to do, and he welcomed the Atcorney-General's proposals 
to circulate copies to the various Delegations of 
his note prepared for the United Kingdom Delegation.

In reply to Mr. Broeksna, the ATTORNEY -GENERAL 
thought that pending some decision by the Principal 
Delegates to set up a Committee with formal terms of 
reference the Committee must remain in its present 
informal state. He hoped to be able to circulate 
informally for observations the draft note of the 
discussions which he would prepare for the United 
Kingdom Delegates.

aty MR. KN0\7LES informed the Meeting that as a
i strati on.

result of enquiries it had been ascertained that in 
1924 the Com :onwealth of Australia had registered at 
Geneva an agreement with another Member of the 
Commonwealth dealing with postal matters. This 
registration was due to inadvertence and subsequently 
attempts had been made to cancel the registration 
though without success.
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